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Bob & Jean Spencer 2021 Scholarship
Annually the Central Alberta Vintage Auto Club invites applications from graduating Grade 12 students for our $1,000 scholarships.  The program is intended for Central Alberta students who are enrolled in automotive body or mechanical related courses, have achieved not less than 15 credits in that field, and have an enthusiasm for the subject.
Applicants must be either enrolled in an automotive-related curriculum in an Alberta post-secondary institution, or have an apprenticeship in place.  Confirmation of these requirements, including transcript of marks, must be included with the application.  At least one letter of reference is required.  
Students must submit their applications to the appropriate staff member or committee in their school who in turn is asked to forward those they deem qualified to:

Scholarship Committee
Central Alberta Vintage Auto Club 
3313 Spruce Drive
RED DEER
T4N 3N7

Application deadline is June 30, 2021.  The successful applicant(s) will be presented with their scholarship(s) at the Club's annual Christmas party, which he/she will be expected to attend. 

If any students, teachers or counsellors have any questions, please don't hesitate to call or write Scholarship Chair Dick McDonell:
	403-341-9207
	albertaracers@yahoo.com 

We look forward to receiving your application! 
